
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca <noreply@richmondhill.ca> On Behalf Of Allie McHugh 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:22 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject:  
 
Good afternoon Richmond Hill City Clerks,   
 
Below please find a message that was sent out to elected officials yesterday notifying them that the 
Environmental Project Report Addendum for the Yonge North Subway Extension is available for 
review, as well as an invitation for our upcoming virtual open house to discuss the report. Could you 
please include this message and the attachment as incoming correspondence for upcoming council 
meetings? 
 
Thanks very much. 
 
Best,  
Allie  
 
 
I’m reaching out to let you know that the Environmental Project Report Addendum for the Yonge 
North Subway Extension is available for review on the YNSE project webpage at 
MetrolinxEngage.com/YongeSubwayExt. The EPR Addendum was undertaken to assess any 
changes to the project since previous environmental studies were done in 2009 and 2014.  
 
Those who wish to provide comments on the EPR must do so by March 14, 2022. Please find 
attached the Notice of EPR Addendum which provides further project information, including a 
summary of design changes being assessed.  
 
Metrolinx will also be hosting a virtual open house for residents in all municipalities who would like to 
ask questions and learn more about the Environmental Project Report Addendum for the Yonge 
North Subway Extension.  
 
Our virtual open house will be live on February 17 from 6:30-8:00 PM. 
 
Residents can register for the February 17 virtual open house, submit and vote on questions now 
through our dedicated page. 
 
I encourage you to share this invite with your networks, along with our Twitter post and story on 
Metrolinx News. 
 
We will be also be holding virtual open houses on February 23, March 2 and March 10 to discuss the 
EPR Addendum in more detail. Invitations and registration for these events will be coming soon.  
 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will lead to faster, easier travel between York Region and 
Toronto – no matter how you get around. 
 
As always, If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Best,  
Allie  
 
 
ALLIE MCHUGH 
Community Relations and Issues Specialist – York Region 
Metrolinx I 20 Bay Street, Suite 600 I Toronto I Ontario I M5J 2W3 
T: 416-953-1073 


